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To: Curriculum Implementation Division H
Y
From: Schools Division Superintendent /Div%?g'? o‘f"c"e;"’stﬁi‘.!;.

Subject: Re-schedule of the 7-Day Region-Wide Training on
Developmentally Appropriate Practices (DAP) in the Early
Language Literacy and Numeracy (ELLN)

Date: September 25, 2017

Please be informed of the attached Advisory No. 324, s. 2017, dated
September 20, 2017, entitled “Re-schedule of the 7-Day Region-Wide
Training on Developmentally Appropriate Practices (DAP) in the Early
Language Literacy and Numeracy (ELLN)”, for your guidance and
information.

LEIL. SON CUNANAN, CESO VI ky/
Schoots' Division Superintendent

SGOD/EPS-ELM, 9-25-17



- September 18, 2107 -

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REGION il
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ADVISORY
No. _32% s 2017

O THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM -: THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

SUBJECT:  RESCHEDULE OF THE 7-DAY REGION-WIDE TRAINING ON
DEVELOPMENTALLY APPROPRIATE PRACTICES (DAP) IN THE EARLY
LANGUAGE, LITERACY AND NUMERACY (ELLN) :

The 7-Day Region-wide Training on Developmentally Appropriate Practices
(DAP) in the Early Language, Literacy and Numeracy (ELLN) scheduled on
October 3-9, 2017 (Batch 3) and on October 10-16, 2017 (Batch 4) per Regional
Memorandum No. 129, s. 2017 shall be rescheduled on October 7 - 13, 2017

(Bach 3) and on October 16 - 22, 2017 (Batch 4), respectively in a venue to be
announced later., '

For information and guidance.

ative Officer
e Division
Caretaker

Cimdé/amars



